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Partnering with The Center for Teaching and Innovation

OIRA will host a Faculty Workshop on Aligning Assignments to
CCSU General Learning Rubrics for Undergraduate Students

@ FACULTY DEVELOPMENT WORKSHOP

Friday, February 3rd, 2023, 9 am-12 pm

Location: Constitution Room

Collaborate with other colleagues and explore how your pedagogical values and
learning outcomes work together for our students.

Content Areas:
« Critical Thinking « Oral Communication

« Ethical Dimensions + Quantitative Reasoning
« Historical Understanding - Scientific Reasoning
« Information Literacy « Written Communication

Over 100 faculty have participated so far with rave reviews! Many have said their
assignments have improved - even their students noticed!

ALL PARTICIPANTS WILL RECEIVE A $300 MINI GRANT!

Requirements to participate:

+ Submit a minimum of 10 first-year and/or senior student artifacts to OIRA for
scoring at upcoming assessment retreat.

This workshop is funded by a grant from the Davis Educational Foundation through
the Office of Institutional Research and Assessment

BREAKFAST PROVIDED!

Scan QR code to register




